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Hi everyone! 

 

As announced at service on 11/13, we are beginning the process to redesign our stage. We'll be working 

closely with Belvedere property team and we will have a thorough design process to address the various 

considerations that come with such a change. 

 

If you would like to have a voice in this process, a small action needs to be taken : ) Send an email to 

Kester Wilkening at kester.wilkening@ gmail,com saying "please include me in the stage redesign 

process", and you will be invited to 1-hour periodic (not too frequent) Zoom meetings as we make 

progress. 

 

The purpose of the meetings will be for constructive, thoughtful feedback, and we will have clear 

facilitation to make the meetings a good use of everyone's time. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Kester Wilkening 

Community Gathering Coordinator 

 

 

 


